

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\office - act team\slt\06.05.20 por exam - co-headteacher kp.docx

Wednesday 6th May 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 10 - PoR Exam

Ofqual has finished its consultation on whether to allocate grades for early entry GCSEs (in our case PoR) along with all other GCSEs this summer. They announced yesterday that our Year 10 students are eligible for calculated grades on the same basis as those students in Year 11.

We are really pleased with this outcome. Our Year 10 students were working very hard for their GCSE exam!

Thank you for your patience waiting for this news.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Pearce Co-Headteacher